
GCS SPORTS

FEBRUARY

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

02/06/2025

Happy February! The girls basketball team finished
1st in their regular season games and will play in
the conference tournament on February 8th at
1:45pm at GCS. We hope to see you all there
supporting them on their road to the conference
championship! The boys basketball team will play
in their tournament on Tuesday February 11th at
5:30pm at 10051 Country Rd. Spring Hill, FL 34613.

The soccer season is quickly approaching! All
paperwork and payments are due February 14th
and the first practice is February 18th.

Grace is adding a new sport to the Athletic
Program! Staring in March, Grace will have their
own Pickleball team. If your student is interested in
playing please have them contact Coach Onstott.

While we hope to see you at our sporting events, please remember that
all students 6th grade and under MUST be accompanied by an adult for
the entirety of the event.
We will be hosting the girls basketball tournament February 6th-8th and
need volunteers to help run concessions and admissions! Please contact
Coach Onstott if you are available to help

UPCOMING EVENTS

oonstott@gcspasco.org

2/6/2025 - Girls basketball

tournament @ 4:30pm and 5:30pm

2/7/2025 - Girls basketball

tournament @ 4:30pm

2/8/2025 - Girls basketball

tournament from 11:15am-4:15pm

2/14/2025 - Soccer paperwork due

2/18/2025 - First soccer practice

2/28/2025 - Field Day/Kona Ice


